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Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19) General Information to Families 
March 9, 2020 

 
 
WCS Families: 
 
Enclosed in this mailing are two documents with general information regarding Coronavirus 
Disease 2019, known commonly as COVID-19 that has been provided to me and other local 
Superintendents through the Trumbull County Health Department for distribution to our 
families.  At the time of this mailing I want to confirm that there are currently no cases of 
COVID-19 in Trumbull County and/or the surrounding areas and this information is being sent 
out as precautionary and informative for your review.   
 
We are asking that you review both pages of information and note the link provided by the 
State of Ohio available to you for more information and updates.  This information, and 
continued updated information regarding COVID-19 will be on our district web page 
(warrencityschools.org) for as long as updates continue to be available to us by the Trumbull 
County Health Department. 
 
In Warren City Schools we are continuing our efforts to provide your child’s education in a clean 
and sanitized environment.  In addition to routine cleaning, additional time and effort has been 
dedicated to disinfecting common areas oftentimes frequented by students.  Traditional 
cleaning is always good; however, on a regular routine schedule we have been utilizing 
electrostatic sprayers to further disinfect surfaces in classrooms and other student centered 
areas.  Additionally, our nurses from Akron Children’s Hospital are working to encourage and 
teach our youngest learners the importance and proper way for hand washing, which according 
to guidance from health officials is one of the best ways to prevent the spread of this and other 
common viruses.   
 
I hope this information is helpful to you and further updates will be posted on our district web 
page as they become available.  Should you have any questions regarding COVID-19 feel 
welcome to call or stop by your child’s school to speak with one of our ACH School Nurses.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Steve Chiaro, Superintendent 
 

 


